
From: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
To: Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov
CC: Haley, Nikkigovhaley@gov.sc.gov

Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov
Date: 1/11/2016 10:14:54 PM

Subject: Re: Internal Staff Update

I meant to include in our staff update that today we received the FTC and DOJ Antitrust Division's 
statement supporting H 3250 to repeal CON in SC.  The FTC voted in favor of this statement last 
week. I also received a dissenting opinion from one Commissioner.  A CON hearing will be held this 
Wednesday, and Veldran has sent this document to two committee members, Senators Peeler and 
Davis. 


Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 11, 2016, at 4:48 PM, Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


 
 
Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
 
One SC Flood Relief Fund – www.onescfund.org
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